
 May 5, 2020

Hello Chamber Members, 

 The Neepawa & District Chamber of Commerce and the Fair Committee have made the difficult decision 
to cancel the May 2020 Chamber Fair.
We are so thankful for the sponsorship we have already received. Your sponsorship will be refunded or, 
can be held for the next major event if you choose. We will be back! We are already thinking about how we 
can help our community in recovery. If you require any more details please call us at 204-476-5292 or email 
at info@neepawachamber.com

Follow our Chamber members on their websites and social media pages to see up 
dated openings and proceedures for safety.

Here is a link to the latest information from the Province of Manitoba for Businesses.
 https://manitoba.ca/covid19/business/index.html

The Town of Neepawa
https://www.neepawa.ca/

Links

 Manitoba Manitoba Health 
https://www.gov.mb.ca/health/newsreleases/index.html

Chamber Plan Members travel coverage:
https://www.chamberplan.ca/uploads/document/ch_covid19_letterfaqs_e.t1585756287.pdf
https://www.chamberplan.ca/covid-19

Manitoba Chamber of Commerce:
https://mbchamber.mb.ca/covid-19-tools-resources-for-businesses-employers/

Canadian Chamber of Commerce: 
http://www.chamber.ca/resources/pandemic-preparedness/
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